Gratitude for the expressions of condolence following the demise of Patriarch Irinej
Monday, 23 November 2020.
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Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia wishes to thank all representatives of
foreign states and diplomatic/consular missions in Serbia who sent the expressions of
condolence and support to our people in the wake of passing away of His Holiness Serbian
Patriarch Irinej through the Ministry of Foreign Affairs.

Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Russian Federation Sergey Lavrov and Minister of Foreign
Affairs of Bahrain Abdullatif bin Rashid Al Zayani are some of those that sent these messages.

We also express our gratitude to those who in the past days inscribed in the books of
condolence opened in diplomatic/consular missions of the Republic of Serbia abroad.




